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Member Meetings Canceled for Remainder of 2020
President Steve Maki has announced that all Member Meetings of The Gardeners of Lima have been canceled for the rest
of 2020 unless the CDC, Ohio Department of Health, or the Allen County Department of Health change the guidelines.
This cancellation includes the Wine and Dine, the October cookout, and the Christmas banquet, as well as the monthly
meetings.

Board Meetings will continue to be held.  The “July” meeting of the board, however, has been re-scheduled to August 6.
It will be at 7:00 pm at the Clubhouse.

The Big Tomato Contest weigh-ins for the 6 participants will be held at the Board Meetings.  The entrants (as of June
25) are Joe Brown, Ray Brown, Diane Halpern, Donna Maki, Steve and David Rowe.

Keep up with us on
Facebook

Keeping in Touch
Even though we are not meeting, gardeners continue to garden.
Proof of this is to be found in the many entries members make
in The Gardeners of Lima page on Facebook.  Check it out.

Clubhouse
Clubhouse clean-up
and planting was done
on May 30,  a week
later then planned.
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Notes from Board Meeting

2020 Audit will be done by Persetta Bowsher.

Scholarships now handled by Dave & Sheila Rowe.



Sprigs N Sprouts
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Frank Cooley, Editor
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Downtown Planters Planted on May 16


